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LIBERIA ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION (LERC) 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC OF PENDENCY OF APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW 

OF TARIFFS 

 

The Liberia Electricity Regulatory Commission (LERC) hereby notifies the public that an 

application for the Review of Electricity Tariffs has been filed by the Liberia Electricity 

Corporation (LEC) and is pending before the Commission. The approved tariffs shall take 

effect on January 1, 2022. 

The LERC is issuing this Notice of Pendency of Application for the Review of Electricity Tariffs 

and undertaking the Tariff Review exercise pursuant to Section 13.7 of the 2015 Electricity 

Law of Liberia, the Electricity Tariff Regulations of May 4, 2021 and LERC’s Administrative 

Procedure Regulations of September, 2020. 

An abridged version of the Tariff Application is available at the websites of LEC 

(www.lecliberia.com) and LERC (www.lerc.gov.lr). 

The Schedule for making a decision on the application is as follows: 

1. Interested parties are invited to make submissions in writing to the Commission at its 

office behind Lonestar MTN Head office, Congo Town, Monrovia Liberia or via email 

(info@lerc.gov.lr) within 15 days of the publication of this notice; 

 

2. There shall be a Public Hearing on the application at the premises of the Commission 

on November 12, 2021 at 10.00am where LEC shall present the Tariff Proposal and 

interested parties may attend and make oral submissions; 

 

3. All parties, individuals, Governmental or other legal entities that wish to be formally 

recognized as parties at the hearing must file a written notification with the Commission 

to that effect. 

The Commission is enjoined by law, good regulatory practice and its own philosophy of 

inclusiveness and transparency to give interveners an opportunity to be heard and would give 

due consideration to submissions received.  

Take notice that the Board of Commissioners shall render a decision on the said LEC 

Application for the Review of Electricity Tariffs at a public meeting at its office on December 

10, 2021, unless the date is amended for stated cause. If so, the new date shall be 

communicated to the public and the formally recognized parties. 

 

Augustus V. Goanue, 

Managing Director 

 

Dated at Monrovia this 26th day of October, 2021 
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